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The All-Party Parliamentary Group 
on
 Bereavement Support

Annual General Meeting

Secretariat - The Good Grief Trust

Date:	 4th July 2023

Venue:	Meeting Room C – One Parliament Street 


In attendance:
	Tobias Ellwood MP 
	Chair – Bournemouth East

	Lord Michael Cashman 
	Vice-Chair – House of Lords

	Lord Ray Collins 
	House of Lords 

	Afzal Khan MP 

	Vice-Chair – Manchester Gorton 

	Christine Jardine MP 
	Harvey Jones – on behalf of 

	Bell Riberio Addy MP 
	Aliya Davies – on behalf of

	Linda Magistris
	CEO/Founder The Good Grief Trust – Secretariat

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Apologies:
	Baroness Ilora Finlay
	House of Lords 

	Sir Robert Syms MP
	Poole 

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	




AGENDA
1. Welcome – Secretariat – The Good Grief Trust
2. Election of the Group’s Officers.
Proposed: Chair -Tobias Ellwood MP -Registered Contact
Proposed Vice-Chairs: Baroness Ilora Finlay, Lord Michael Cashman, Bell-Riberio Addy, Afzal Khan.
3. Finances: - No income or expenditure related in this reporting year.
4. AOB
__________________________________________________________________
1. Tobias Ellwood MP welcomed attendees to the AGM.
2. Voting took place.
Chair – Tobias Ellwood was proposed and re-elected as Chair of the Group.
Vice-Chairs – Lord Michael Cashman, Baroness Ilora Finlay, Afzal Khan and Bell Riberio-Addy were proposed and re-elected as Officers of the Group.
3. Finances – LM confirmed there were no finances to discuss in this reporting year.
4. AOB: 
TE addressed the meeting, to confirm his support in spearheading the Sit with Hope campaign, on behalf of the APPG.  This campaign has been created by The Good Grief Trust and is an important initiative to raise greater awareness of the breadth of bereavement services available across the UK.
He asked for the support of all Members of the Group and confirmed that he would be writing to colleagues to ask for support in pledging a plaque for a bench in their constituency.
TE would be meeting with The Speaker that day, to introduce this campaign and ask if a plaque/s could be placed on a bench/benches in the House of Commons.
Harvey Jones spoke on behalf of Christine Jardine MP, to confirm plans for a Backbench debate, calling for a register of children who are bereaved annually in the UK.  Currently there were 15/20 signatures and asked for the support of this Group.
Winston’s Wish have a petition ready to present to Downing Street with their findings. 
LM thanked all for supporting this AGM and closed the meeting.
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